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In Ostrava, 4 April 2023 

Dear Sir/ Dear Madam, 

Let me express my sincere condolences to the loss of Prof. Andrzej Bialkiewicz. 

I appreciate his contribution to our collective academic community and to your university. 

My thoughts go out to you and Mr. Bialkiewicz's whole family during this difficult time. May you find courage 

and peace during this time of mourning. 

Yours faithfully, 

Prof. RN Dr. Vaclav Snasel, CSc. 

Rector 
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